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No NutsMay
      Mon 27th - Fri 31st HALF TERM
June
Mon 3rd            INSET DAY
Fri 7th               Pre-School & FS trip to
Woburn
Mon 10th - Fri 14th     Yr 6 Residential
Wed 26th         Sports Day
Fri 28th             PTA Summer Fete

July
Wed 3rd           Yr 2 Raptor Foundation

Summer Fete

Newsletter

Welcome

Diary Dates

17th May 2024

We will be posting regular
safeguarding information here. 

We want to remind parents how
important it is for your child to be in
school. Please try to keep
appointments, especially non-urgent
appointments such a optician
appointments, or routine dental checks
to after school or school holidays as
much as possible.

You can read more about the
importance of school attendance here:
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/202
3/05/18/school-attendance-important-
risks-missing-day/

Safeguarding 

The PTA Summer Fete will be held on
Friday 28th June from 3.15pm -
5.30pm.

Raffle tickets for the Summer Fete are
now on sale!

If you would like to be involved in the
fete please contact the PTA on
jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com

Reporting an Absence
Please use ParentHub as a
preference when reporting
Absences/Appointments, to enable
us to deal with these in the most
efficient way. Please make sure you
contact the Office by 8.30am to let
us know of any absences. 
Thank you.

We have had a wonderful week and
are ready for half term! We look
forward to seeing you back in school
on Tuesday 4th June. Have a
wonderful half term!

Please remember we are a nut-free
school and we cannot have food with
nuts in school.

No bikes or scooters
Please remember bikes and scooters
must not be ridden across the
playground.

Please ensure your child has a coat in
school everyday. The weather can be
very changeable and unless it's unsafe
we do go out in all weathers. 

Coats

We have received advice from
Monkfield regarding what to do if your
child has a rash:

https://www.what0-
18.nhs.uk/parentscarers/worried-
your-child-unwell/rashes

Rashes

Goodbye Linda
This week we said a sad goodbye to  
Linda Ogilvie our wonderful School
Business Manager. She has decided
to retire and will be spending time
with her grandchildren, walking,
and enjoying afternoon tea!

We had a wonderful assembly to
say goodbye to Linda and show her
our appreciation for everything she
has done for every student here and
every member of staff. We will miss
her very much.

Nicola Ellender will now be School
Administration Manager, and we
know she will do an amazing job.
Joining us after half term will be
Bridget Crabb who will be our new
Finance Assistant.

Congratulations Year 4 girls  
yesterday at the Football competition
in St Ives. You were fantastic showing
great sportsmanship. Well done for
coming 2nd place out of 8 schools
taking part. 

Year 4 Girls Football


